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Letter from the Board of Education 
December 18, 2019 

 
 
Lynn Kropinak 
Pam Agnew 
Broombusters Nanaimo 
 
RE: Scotch Broom 
 
Dear Lynn and Pam, 
 
Thank you for your correspondence dated November 11, 2019. The Board of Education 
received your email at our Regular Board meeting on November 27, 2019 and referred 
the letter to staff. I have just recently received an update. 
 
It is my understanding that a representative from our Facilities Department has or soon 
will be in contact to discuss our partnership for the current school year.  
 
Thank you for your dedication in managing the invasive species found in and around our 
community! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Charlene McKay 
Board Chair 
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